

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to you as the newly appointed Head of Mathematics, Laura Wharfe. Since starting at Notley High School and Braintree Sixth Form, I have been struck by how gifted your child is in mathematics.

In response to this evident level of excellence, I have thus introduced a new Further Mathematics GCSE course. It is running for selected students, and your child has conveyed the required standard to complete this additional qualification.

The course will start Monday, 31st October and continue each Monday from 15:20 to 16:20 and will run throughout their year 10 and year 11 studies. At the end of year 11, your child will then sit the Further Mathematics GCSE qualification.

Further Mathematics GCSE is a fantastic course that will help to bridge the gap between GCSE and A Level Mathematics as well as develop a deeper understanding of their current studies in Mathematics.

We are running a taster session on Monday, 17th October (15:20 – 16:20 in room G46) for students to get more understanding of what the course entails.

Please either email myself at laura.wharfe@notleyhigh.com or return the below slip to confirm your child's attendance in this Further Mathematics Taster Session.

Yours faithfully,

Laura Wharfe

×

I give permission for my son/daughterTutor Grp.......

to attend the taster session on Monday, 17th October at 15:20pm - 16:20pm in room G46

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com www.notleyhigh.com















